
From: 
Sent: 21 April 2010 1030 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref. 2014/1612/P 

Attention of Neil Quinn 

Ref. : 2014/1612/P 
21a, 22-23 Brownlow Mews 

As the owner of 16 Brownlow Mews, I oppose this application as it means an 
intensification of already unacceptable usage. 

Many thanks 
Theo Wieder 
Sent using BlackBerry® from Orange 


